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Mellieħa Bay re-organisation of moorings 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Authority for Transport in Malta notifies all mariners 
that Mellieħa Bay re-organisation of moorings will commence on Monday 9th June 2025. 
  
A commercial vessel/s will be engaged by the Authority to initiate the project. All vessels 
are requested to maintain a safety distance of 100m.  
  
The Maritime Enforcement Unit will be assisting during the operation. 
 
Owners of vessels which are currently moored within the bay of Mellieħa are to remove 
their vessel from its mooring by 2359 hours of Sunday 8th June 2025. 
 
Any vessels that are left moored in this area after the stipulated date will be removed at 
the expense of their owner.  No liability whatsover will be accepted by the Authority for 
any damage that may be caused while removing the said vessels. 
 
In view of the above, mariners navigating in the area are to navigate with caution and at 
very slow ‘no wake’ speed.  They are to give the above area a wide berth and comply 
with the instructions as communicated by the Valletta VTS on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16 
and by the Authority’s officials or other Enforcement Agencies. 
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211 
 


